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From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:45:19 AM
To: Betsy Robertson 
Cc: Pollie McCloskey; Heidi Costello 
Subject: RE: Q: Paramount parcels
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

Betsy –
 
The proposed acquisitions are the only two needed to gain access between Paramount Open Space and 145th.  These parcels would allow for easy access
along the 10th Ave right-of-way from 145th through Paramount Open Space to Paramount School Park along the eastern portion of the 145th Street Station
Area.  We’ll add this to the Green Folder for tonight.
 
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
(206) 801-2211
http://www.shorelinewa.gov
 
From: Betsy Robertson <brobertson@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2020 7:43 AM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: Q: Paramount parcels
 
I’d like to know more about potential access from 145th. 
Is that an ultimate goal? Would more property need to be acquired in order to access?
 
 
Betsy Robertson
Councilmember, Position 6
City of Shoreline
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